Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 8, 2024, 1:00 p.m., C-44 Project Area Site Visit
PLACE: Pin: https://maps.apple.com/?ll=27.025909,-80.429330&q=Dropped%20Pin&t=h
Directions from I-95: take exit 102, CR 713 (High Meadows Avenue), turn left at CR 714 (Martin Hwy) and follow to Citrus Boulevard, turn left at Citrus Blvd (Hwy 726) and follow for approximately 9.1 miles to project entrance on the right.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Members of the South Florida Water Management District Governing Board may visit the C-44 Project Area for individual site briefings.
Members of the public interested in attending the site visit may contact Kathryn LaMartina at (772)678-9872 or klamart@sfwmd.gov. Members of the public must provide their own ground transportation in order to participate.
One or more members of the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District may attend this site visit. No Governing Board action will be taken.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Molly Brown at mobrown@sfwmd.gov. The agenda will be posted to the District’s website, www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, seven days prior to the meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Molly Brown, District Clerk, at mobrown@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kathryn LaMartina at klamart@sfwmd.gov.
